First Rabbi Request letter
sent 6 weeks before Yom HaShoah
March 2013
Adar-Nisan 5773
Dear Friends,
We best promote Jewish life by engaging in acts of memory and building. With the coming of spring, we are given the opportunity to recall the six million who died at the hands of the Nazis in the Holocaust with the observance of Yom Hashoah.  This year the commemoration begins on Sunday evening, April 7th.

I hope that you will pause, remember the dead and mark the beauty of their lives by kindling the yellow candle on that evening. It is provided by our Beth El Men’s Club as part of the national campaign on the part of the International Federation of Jewish Men’s Clubs. In kindling this light, pausing and remembering them, we ensure that those we have lost will forever have a place in our hearts and lives.

During the Holocaust, the Nazis and their collaborators murdered over 1.5 million Jewish children under the age of 16.  This year, the Men’s Club hopes to personalize your family’s observance of Yom HaShoah by providing each Beth El family with the name and homeland of a young victim who may have no surviving relatives to light a candle in his or her memory.
Our Men's Club contributes the proceeds from the Yom Hashoah Candle Project to the Tikvah Program for special needs children who attend Camp Ramah.  I hope that you will join with me in making a contribution of any amount to the Temple’s Camp Ramah Scholarship Fund. By fostering Jewish identity among today’s Jewish youngsters through a meaningful camping experience, we honor the memory of those who had little chance to know the beauty of Jewish life.  Your generous donation will ensure that the future will be led by those who have had the opportunity to embrace all that Jewish life has to offer. 
With thanks to our Men’s Club for spearheading this effort I also wish you the very best.

Sincerely,
James Rosen,

Rabbi

Donations should be made out to "Beth El Men's Club"
Second request Letter from Temple Pres and Men's Club Pres
included in candle box
March
 , 2013
Dear Friends,

Enclosed you will find a Yom HaShoah yellow candle.  We hope that you will join with the other members of Beth El Temple and light this candle in your home on the evening of Sunday, April 7, 2013, Erev Yom HaShoah, to remember the victims of the Holocaust.  The act of kindling this flame and reading the enclosed meditation with your family can be a moving ritual to remind us of what happened to our people not so long ago.  This moment would also be an appropriate time to discuss the Holocaust with your children and/or grandchildren.

The Men’s Club’s Yom HaShoah Yellow Candle Program is a project of the Federation of Jewish Men’s Clubs, in cooperation with the United Synagogue of Conservative Judaism.

We ask that you help to underwrite the rising cost of this project.  Funds received over and above our costs will be donated to support the Temple’s Camp Ramah Scholarship Fund, which helps to provide an outstanding Jewish summer camp experience to our Temple’s youth. Although donations in any amount are welcome, please consider a donation in multiples of $18.00 to symbolize chai, life, and thereby celebrate the ongoing life of our people, even as we remember the six million Jewish men, women and children who perished in the Holocaust. To support this program, please write a check made payable to “Beth El Temple Men’s Club” and send it to the Temple office in the enclosed envelope.
We hope that you and your family will participate in this meaningful project.  We appreciate your support of our efforts in this Yom HaShoah commemoration.

Sincerely,

Jacob Kovel



Carolyn Mostel Weiser 

Men’s Club President 


President, Beth El Temple

The Meditation prayer on reverse side includes the name one of 1.6 million children that perished in the Holocaust. 
Third request letter before Shavout

from Yellow candle co-chairs

May 2013
Dear Friends,

Recently, our Men’s Club delivered the annual Yellow Candle to you for observance on Yom HaShoah.   Yom HaShoah was inaugurated by Israel in 1953, as a time for pausing and remembering those who perished in the Holocaust, and who will forever have a place in our hearts and lives.

Our Men's Club donates the proceeds from the Yellow Candle program to the Beth El Camp Ramah scholarship program. With the coming of summer, your contribution can help many Beth El campers who require scholarship assistance. 

A Jewish spark flies, and lands in the heart of a young Jew.


"By learning with my rosh edah ( unit head) outdoors on 
Shabbat afternoon, I have come to my own deeper 
understanding of what it means to be Jewish and live a 
Jewish life. Camp Ramah is an open and accepting 
community that allows me to explore every facet of 
Judaism".

Sara F. Camper 2011

By fostering Jewish identity among today’s Jewish youngsters through a meaningful camping experience, we honor the memory of those who had little chance to know the beauty of Jewish life.  Your generous donation will ensure that the future will be led by those who have had the opportunity to embrace all that Jewish life has to offer. 

If you have already contributed, thanks for your generosity.  If you haven’t yet done so, please consider sending the Men's Club a check in whatever amount you feel is appropriate.
Martin Melnick



Phil Schulz

Yellow Candle Co-Chair


Yellow Candle Co-Chair
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